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March 

March 1-MBS Meeting, taking bonsai out of 

 storage/framing you bonsai 

March 5-Novice Class** 

March 12-13-Sean Smith workshop/

 presentation 

March 19-Novice Class/Bonsai basics** 

March 19-Intermediate Class** 

 

 

     

 ** Members only 
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March Meeting 

 

We have had a number of 

presentations on how to 

put your trees into winter 

storage, but what about 

how to take them out of 

storage in the spring?  In 

Wisconsin, our late win-

ters / early springs are 

unpredictable.  RIght now 

it’s in the 50’s, yet in a 

week it’s predicted to 

drop back in the 

20’s.  Crazy time for 

trees.   

 

To help us out, Michelle Z, 

Jack D, Houston S and 

Ron F will be on hand to 

share their experiences 

and advice on how to get 

through this tricky 

time.  Bring any questions 

you may have. 

  

 
Next Meeting 

March 1, 2016 

6:45pm 

Boerner Botanical 
Gardens 

As many of you know, the Domes have been 

closed indefinitely, so our Silhouette Display 

for February 28 was  cancelled  



   

President’s Message March 2016 

Usually the first exhibit of the year is the Silhouette Show.  We have had great success present-
ing this show at The DOMES concurrent with the Train Show.  Unfortunately, as of this time, all 

shows are canceled through April.  It’s really short notice to relocate, so we will turn our 
thoughts to the Silhouette Show for 2017. 

 

Our March meeting will be on the proper techniques to use when waking up your trees from win-

ter dormancy.  This is always a tricky thing to do. This year, with El Nino, it’s even trickier.  As 
you know, the weather can be 20 degrees on one day and in the 40s on the next.  Then the next 

front coming through brings another cold snap. Local members with years of bonsai experience 
will be presenting. 

 

We will also have a very special treat.  After many months of hard work, MBS has scheduled 

Sean Smith for mid-March. 

 

The “About the Artist” reads from his website 

 

 Sean Smith lives in the United States in Marysville Pennsylvania, where he owns and oper-

ates Custom Oriental Wood-craft. With a passion for bonsai and suiseki for over 20 years, 
and an extensive background in carpentry, Sean took the two, put them together and 

started his own business in 1994. He makes bonsai display tables, and carves daiza for re-
nowned bonsai and suiseki enthusiasts all over the world.  

 

Sean will be doing two half-day workshops and then will do a club presentation.   See the news-

letter for details. 

 

The Excellence in Bonsai committee has been working at bringing in top bonsai artists to Milwau-
kee.  Mauro Stemberger was the first in the series last May.  Unfortunately, due to scheduling 

conflicts, it looks like we may have to wait until 2017 to bring in another artist for this series.  
Stay tuned for details. 

 

Last, but certainly not least, for our April meeting, Peter Tea will come in to discuss spring work 
on your bonsai.  Peter will be the Guest Artist for September’s Annual Exhibit.  He is also the in-

structor for our Advanced Class.  Plan to attend and get a taste of what he has to offer in the 
way of bonsai knowledge. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you at our meeting on Tuesday, March 1. 

 

Judy  



Our first meeting of 2016 with Tom Longfellow was great fun.  Lots of food, comradery, a very large 

maple and woodworking tools.  Enough people were interested in doing this with their trees, so a 

workshop was set up for the following Saturday February 20.  Into the woods…  :o) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              Tom Longfellow at work on a "Fairytale" tree during the meeting  

 

 

 

 

 

   

             
  
 

     Three MBS meeting participants examining the intricacies of the carving 

     done by Tom Longfellow during the meeting. 

   

 
Pictures by Jean S. 
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Milwaukee, WI  53224 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

 

Next MBS meeting will be 

March 1, 2016 at 6:45pm 

Boerner Botanical Gardens 

9400 Boerner Dr 

Hales Corners, WI  53130 
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2015 MBS OFFICERS 

Other Club Functions 

Director of Children’s Education—Jean S 

PAB Board—Steve Co, Ron F & Houston S 

March is vanishing 
with the leafless winter trees  
- each week is greener 
   ~Peter S Quinn 
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